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MASSACHUSETTS INSTITUTE OF TECHNOLOGY CAMBRIDGE, M

from the officesf  Telecommunications

March 5, 1971

To: W. Burner

Subject: Data Sets

§ The Bell System has announced that it will be offering an answer-omnly
data set, which has been designated as the Model 113B. However, I
have not received any official technical references on ‘the 113B as
yet. I have secured an in-house New England Telephone Co. document
giving some data on the new set, which I am forwarding to you for
your information.

As far as I know the Model 113B may be available this summer, at an
approximate monthly rental cost of $15.00. I have indicated to NET
that we would be interested in field testing the 113B. '
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